
 

 

October 30, 2020 

Dear Gillette Road Middle School Parents and Guardians: 
 
The District has been notified that a Gillette Road Middle School student has tested positive 
for COVID-19.  
 
Based upon the time the student was present in school until testing positive there is no 
recommendation, from the Department of Health to quarantine any additional students or 
staff. While confidentiality and privacy constraints prohibit the District from providing 
personal information about the student impacted, we can let you know that the student was 
last in attendance on Tuesday, October 27 and is currently quarantined by the County 
Department of Health.   
 
We continue to work with the Department of Health and all COVID matters and our goal is 
to keep families aware of issues as they arise.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Daniel D. Bowles 
Superintendent of Schools 
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